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Dear Egyptian School Parents & Students, 

Hundreds of families in Egypt are denied the right to have a proper meal to break their fast on during 

Ramadan because they are unable to afford the basic items needed.   

As we head toward the glorious month of Ramadan we will collaborate to do our part in helping the less 

fortunate through the Kolena Mesa7aratya Ramadan Bag Drive.  This year more than ever is a time that we 

have to think of those in need.  Taking our own current financial situations into consideration we are 

providing several ways to help. 

For monetary donations: 

Kindly send your donations in a closed envelope titled “Kolena Mesa7arateya” with your child’s name to 

the student organizer / teachers responsible for your class on or before March 2nd, 2025.  

 

For food donations: 

This year you can donate food items besides the money from the list below according to your grade level 

to the student organizer / teachers responsible for your class on or before March 2nd, 2025. 

Grades 1,2,3,12: Rice or Pasta  

Grades 4,5,6,11: Black Eye Beans or White Beans 

Grades 7,8,9,10: Fava Beans or Lentils 

 

We aim to cover the expenses for nearly 800 bags of food essentials via financial contributions and a food 

drive! 

 

Let’s help reach our goal for this exceptional year and give back to our communities in this monumental 

way! 

 Remember that together we are stronger!! 


